Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD

From: eduardo [tortuga@cnsp.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 6:29 AM
To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD ‘
Subject: o Open Pit Ruling

To Mr. Fesmire

I would like to go on record in support of repeallng Rule 50 [9.15.17.2. 50 NMAC]and
replacing it w1th a proposed new rule to be codified as 19.15.17 NMAC.

But, I would prefer it if the state would fashion legislation to effectively keep oil and
gas exploration out of New Mexico while, at the same time, write laws to facilitate and
create green energy production and markets. This will bring and keep money in the state
and in our communities 1nstead of revenues being funneled out of New Mexico as it is
happenlng now. :

Thank you
Eduardo Krasilovsky

17 Lucero Road
Santa Fe, NM 87508
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